
Route 90 – Kenaston Boulevard Project  

ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION FEEDBACK FORM 

January Open Houses  
1. Do you live at a location: 

�  Immediately adjacent to Route 90 between Taylor Avenue and Ness Avenue; 

�  Within 3-4 blocks of Route 90 between Taylor Avenue and Ness Avenue; 

�  In the southwest quadrant of the City (e.g. River Heights, Tuxedo, Lindenwoods, etc.); or 

�  Elsewhere in Winnipeg or Manitoba?  

 

2. Do you work at a location: 

�  Immediately adjacent to Route 90 between Taylor Avenue and Ness Avenue; 

�  Within 3-4 blocks of Route 90 between Taylor Avenue and Ness Avenue; 

�  In the southwest quadrant of the City (e.g. River Heights, Tuxedo, Lindenwoods, etc.); or 

�  Elsewhere in Winnipeg or Manitoba? 

 

3. Please use one of the small blank maps to mark where you or your family members travel to in the 

neighbourhood by bicycling, walking, skateboarding, etc.   

 

4. How often do you use Kenaston Boulevard as a pedestrian? 

�  Every day 

�  Several times a week 

�  Once a week 

�  Once a month 

�  Less than once a month/rarely 

 

5. How often do you cycle either on Kenaston Boulevard and/or in the adjacent area (during your normal cycling 

season)? 

�  Every day 

�  Several times a week 

�  Once a week 

�  Once a month 

�  Less than once a month/rarely 

 

6. Where do you avoid walking, cycling or crossing? Why? 

   

   

 

7. How much more likely would you be to walk or cycle in the neighbourhood if there were project-related 

active transportation infrastructure improvements?  

�  Very likely 

�  Likely 

�  Unlikely 

�  Very unlikely 

�  Maybe (please explain): 

   

   

 

8. What should the project design team be thinking about when developing/evaluating options for active 

transportation on Route 90 between Taylor Avenue and Ness Avenue or in the surrounding neighbourhoods?  

   

   

   

   

9. Do you have any other comments or questions? 

  

  

  

  

MORE QUESTIONS AND SPACE FOR COMMENTS ON THE BACK OF THIS SHEET 



10. Several possible types of facilities are being considered for different locations and are shown on storyboard 

#13. Please provide your comments on any of these possible facilities: 
 

Number Useful? Where do you suggest this 
might be used? 

Comments 

1    

2    

3    

4    

5    

6    

7    

8    

9    

10    

11    

12    

13    

14    

15    

 

You may send your AT comments directly to Marr Consulting Services, 8
th

 Floor – 136 Market Avenue, Winnipeg, 

Manitoba, R3B 0P4 or by fax (927-3443) or via email negar@marrcc.com by no later than February 6, 2009.  This form 

and other information can be found at the project website: www.winnipeg.ca/publicworks/MajorProjects/Route90/  

 

If you would like to receive notice of future open house events please provide your name and email below: 

 

Name:       

Email:  _________________________________________  

  

Additional comments:               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


